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YTD Receipts: $104,472 
YTD Expenses:  $103,341 

Weekly Receipts 
  

4/28/2019   $3,235 

                for April 28 
Sunday Worship               144 
 
 

Sunday School                    22 
Communion to Shut-Ins     8 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
A Way of Life 

405-282-4080                 www.fccguthrie.org 

http://www.fccguthrie.org 

Set up your weekly or 
monthly giving online at: 

 

  

This Week’s Events: 
 
    

 

 

Tuesday, April 30 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 
 

Wednesday, May 1 

6 p.m. – Elders Meeting 

7 p.m. – Choir Rehearsal 
    

Thursday, May 2 

7 a.m. – Prayer Breakfast @ 

 Community Church 

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out 
 

Saturday, May 4 

8 a.m. – 2 p.m. – Rummage Sale 
 

Front &   Back of VBS shirts 

VBS shirts are 
available for 

purchase. 
 

Only $10 each! 
 

Kids’ are green 
and volunteers 

are purple. 

Sizes: YXS – Adult L and YS – Adult 3XL 

All 2019 High School and 
College Graduating Seniors:  
     We need photos of all 
graduating seniors for our 
newsletter and slides. Please 
email them to or drop them 
by the church office before 
May 12.  
     Our email address is 
fccguthrie@coxinet.net.         
                              Thank you! 

June 10 thru 14 
9 a.m. – Noon 

Kids ages 4 yrs.  
thru 6th grade 

https://www.simplechurchgiving.net/g3/
http://www.fccguthrie.org/


Love and sympathy go to: 

Rick Roulston and family in 

the death of his wife, Janet. 

We pray for our church 

family: Dorothy Herbert, 

Jake Carey, Clara Ketch, 

Doug Powell, June Patrick, 

Diane Biggs, Philip Moseley, 

Doyle Webb, Sharon Keirns, 

Sherry Canning, Margaret 

Hixon, Ron Owen and 

Faeron Dewart. Our friends 

and family: Marci Smithson. 

Bayler McKellar, family of 

Whitley Rother, Family of 

Bobby Best, Caleb Biggs, 

Pierson Wolf, Carl 

Underwood, Joe Yarbrough, 

Debbie Fillmore, Gregg 

Stewart, Judy Grindle, G.W. 

Kelley, Valerie Cotton, Judy 

Rutger, Wesley Hixon, 

Norvall Madden, Mike Ivins, 

Mary Jo McCoy, Stephanie 

Lowrance, Kayla Thetford, 

Les Steenveld, and Marissa 

Rhodes. Our military all 

over the world including: 

Kenneth LeGrande, Garrett 

Canning, TJ Wilson, Brent 

Walton, Matt Byce, and Matt 

Gore. 

If someone should be 
added or taken off our 

prayer list please be sure 
and let us know. 

May 20 @ 7 p.m. at 

Stables 
Call Ronnie for more 

info: 535-8853  

Blessing Box 

Dedication 

May 12 

We hope you have all 
been filling your Blessing 
Boxes with money 
representing all your many 
blessings over the past few 
months. We will be 
dedicating our Blessing 
Boxes on Mother’s Day, 
May 12. Please bring your 
boxes to  present during 
our 10:30 a.m. worship 
service. 

The Nominating Committee met on 

Monday night to discuss filling the many 

serving roles of  our church. The new 

church year begins July 1st and as you all 

know, it takes many people to make our 

regular Sundays and special events run 

smoothly. If  you are interested in being a 

part of  our Deacon team please contact 

Debbie Hubbard (641-5560) and let her 

know. The Deacon teams are rotating 

teams that serve communion during the 

worship service on Sunday mornings. 

This is an important role that we hope 

you would like to be included in. 

Deacons Needed 

We are looking for a van driver for Sunday 

mornings to pick up Ash Street residents who 

would like to come to church. Pick up would 

be at 10 a.m. and drop off  following the 

Worship service. If  you are interested in 

fulfilling this role please call the church 

office. 282-4080 

Van Driver 

…

Memorial Fund 

     In Memory of Janet Roulston 

          By Sammy & JoAnn LeGrande 

                Ruth Underwood 

Breakfast 

Graduating 

Seniors join us 

at 9:30 a.m. 

on Sunday 

May 19 in the 

Fellowship 

Hall  

     Congratulations to Patrick 

and  Gillian Hardin on the birth 

of their daughter, Andie Susan 

Hardin. She was born on April 

26 and was 6 lbs. 8 oz and 19 

inches. 

     Proud grandparents in the 

church are Don and LaMoyne 

Hardin. 


